Parents Newsletter

Summer Term 1 - 2016



Asalam Alaikum / Hello to all Parents and Carers,

This terms themes in the Pre-school Room are Gardening and the wonders of the world. This terms themes in the toddler room are Gardening and glorious mud.

Changes

We are sad to inform all parents that our lovely practitioners Anisa and Saba have left the nursery, we wish them both well in their journey of life. A new key person will be allocated to children who had either member of staff as a key person. During the week of settling back your child's key person will introduce themselves to you.

Late Pick up

Can we please remind parents to pick up their children on time. It has become increasingly difficult to ensure we have enough staff in place for children arriving for the 1pm afternoon session due to late pick up of our morning session children. We ask that parents picking up their children at the end of the day are also prompt as many of our staff leave the setting at exactly 6pm and only a small team stays behind to oversee cleaning and setting up activities for the next day. May we remind parents that our 'Parent's Pack', given to you upon registration, states there is a £5 charge for a late pick up of your child. We really do not like charging parents for this but have put the charge in place in order to deter parents from doing this on a regular basis.

Lost Property

We have a large amount of unclaimed clothes and bottles. We will be leaving a box of lost property outside the entrance door for the coming week. Please go through the items in case anything belongs to your child. Any items left at the end of the week will either be given to charity or disposed off.

Updated contacts

If your address or telephone number has changed since your child started with us please can you complete the slip attached and return it to the nursery's office. Please remember it is vital that we have your most up to date contact details.

Children's Learning Journeys

Every half term you will be given a focused observation of your child or their learning journey book (green book). Can we please request parents sign their child's focused observation sheet before returning the book to your child's key person, as this enables us to ensure that you are reading information about your child's development.

Job Opportunities

The nursery has job vacancies for qualified level 2 and 3 early years practitioners, we are also looking for a practitioner that holds an EYP (Early Years Practitioner) or an EYTS (Early Years Teacher Status). If interested in applying for any of these vacancies please contact management on 0151 733 0333/ 07572545691

Wellingtons wanted

The children in the toddler room will be doing some planting and are collecting old Wellington boots. If you have any please see Aunty Hamida

Thank you for taking the time to read our newsletter.

From all the staff at Happy Children Nursery

Dates for your Diary

May half term- 31^{st} May $2016 - 3^{rd}$ June 2016

All children receiving the 15 hours funded place (NEF) for 3-5 year olds or the 2 Year Funding will be off during this time. If you would like your child to continue attending the nursery over the break please see your child's Key Person or the Manager.

Summer Holiday 22nd July 2016 - 6th September 2016

Update your contact details	
Name of Child:	
New address :	
New home/mobile number:	
New Home/mobile Humber	